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June 29, 2017 

Dear Siloah Lutheran School Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings from Siloah Lutheran School and our best wishes on your summer months. 

Please note: This letter contains the next steps for completing enrollment of your child at Siloah Lutheran 

School for the 2017-2018 school year. Thank you for completing the first step by submitting your Milwaukee 

Parental Choice Program Application. Please read on to learn about the next steps and the dates associated 

with them. 

We are looking forward to and preparing for the 2017-2018 school year. Thank you for entrusting your 

children's education to us; we consider this a privilege. Especially are we grateful for the chance to share 

God's Word and the love of Jesus Christ with them. 

Please note the following dates for the coming year: 

Registration for 201 7-2018 

You may register your child(ren) at the front office during any of the following times: 

• Monday, July 24, 9:00AM-4:00PM

• Tuesday, July 25, 9:00AM-3:00PM and 5:0G-8:00PM

• Wednesday, July 26, 9:00AM-3:00PM and 5:.0G-8:00PM

• Thursday, July 27, 9:00AM-4:00PM

• Friday, July 28, 9:00AM-4:00PM

Please note that registration is mandatory. We cannot allow your child to begin classes until 

registration has taken place. The registration process is often confused with enrollment. Please remember 

that filling out an application for the Milwaukee Parental Choice Program does not mean that your 

child is registered. You will need to come to the school to complete the process. At registration, you will 

receive the 2017-2018 Parent's Handbook, complete paperwork for athletics, if your child(ren) will be 

participating, receive the school calendar, and be informed of new policy changes: Dress Code and 

Before/After School Care. If you have updated immunization records, please bring them along. 

Parent Orientation/Open House 

This year the staff and Board of Education will host an Open House on Saturday, August 12 from 1 0:00AM-

2:00PM. Hot dogs, popcorn and other refreshments will be available for you and your family. This 








